
Excerpt from 7/23/2021 Central Valley Flood Control Board meeting video

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GrWfbyoHEdI

7:12:46 to 7:16:04

Kris Tjenell, DWR Deputy Director

… Our belief and our initial approach for the next round of consistency 
determination discussions is that all of the supporting materials for both of the 
issues on remand do in fact exist in our record and we will be redoubling our effort 
to identify them and point that out to the Delta Stewardship Council and work with 
their staff in advance of the formal hearing process through their early consultation 
process that they offer and to go through the process once again. 

We don’t expect the project footprint to change at all during the course of this 
process.
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